
Finance for the project 
Our thanks to The Norwood and 

Newton Settlement and to Garfield 

Weston Foundation for their timely 

grants. 

If you would like to help towards the  

remaining costs of the project please 

contact Peter Thatcher at 

peterthatcher1934@gmail.com 

     

Brilliant open day 
 

             
 
We welcome all who enter through 
these doors. 

Refurbished balcony 
seating 
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Final report 

Our thanks to - 
All the professional advisors led by our Project 

Director Peter Whitlam from Jefferson Sheard 

Architects. 

All the contractors and subcontractors led by 

Des Thresh from Hunts Construction Ltd. 

All members of the Next Steps Team and for 

the unfailing support from the church 

fellowship. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The old church before work 

started………. 

Our newly refurbished 

church in 2022 


